مهر یا امضاء مدیر سوال

جمهوری اسلامی ایران اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه شهر تهران اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه ۴ تهران



ساعت امتحان : صبح

ش صندلی (ش داوطلب) : نام واحد آموزش : **تلاش مهر پاینده (غیر دولتی) نوبت امتحانی** : **دی ماه**

زمان امتحان : ♦ ٨ دقيقه

پایه ایازدهم انسانی نام پدر : نام و نام خانوادگی :

تاریخ امتحان : ۲۷/ ۱۰ / **۹۹**

سوال امتحان درس : زبان انگلیسی

تعداد برگ سوال: 🕈 برگ

16. heavy

نام دبیر : خانم سعیدنیا سال تحصیلی ۱۴۰۰–۱۳۹۹ رديف قال علی (ع): هرگاه دانش کسی زیاد شود ادب او زیاد می شود و ترسش از پروردگار دو چندان گردد بارم Guess a suitable word for each sentence using the following pictures. Α 2 1-My sister has rarely diary. 2- The old woman enjoys taking care of her 3- I like to feedin the winter. 4- His nephew studied hard for the exam ,so heit Fill in the blanks using the words given. (There is one extra word) В appreciation - distinguished- function- attract - forgave- donated-inspiration 3 5. Momme for breaking the vase. 6. He was known as a..... university professor. 7. My uncle10000 dollars to the charity. 8. He was presented with a watch in..... of his long service. 9. Our success was a source offor many countries in Africa. 10. Doing daily exercises boosts body Match the words from column A with the definition in column B. (Collocation) C 1.5 a. a flu 11. spare 12. burst b. of hearing 13. take c. rain 14. hard d. a rest 15. catch e. into tears

f. no pains

نمونه سوال امتحانی بیشتر در -> <u>blog.limoonad.com فیلمهای</u> آموزش درسی در -> moonad.com

17.Question	is a reading c	omprehension strat	egy.		
18.Dad reallyat me when I didn't do my homework.					
19.After the ac	cident, her parents	for her until sh	ne was better		
Choose the bes	st answer.				
20. Besides the principal, many otherguests were present.					
a. countless	b. peaceful	c. ordinary	d. distinguished		
21.He was	as a dedicated teac	her.			
a. regarded	b. decreased	c. donated	d. founded		
22. Advertising	on the internet hasn't	our sales as	much as we thought it might.		
a. counted	b. boosted	c. selected	d. founded		
23. The rich ma	ana hospital a	and a school in the t	own where he was born .		
a. created	b. pressed	c. founded	d. increased		
24. Thank you f		as very generous of	you ." Generous" is closest in		
sick	b. famous	c. medical	d. helpful		
25- The younge	The youngerdoesn't seem to be interested in politics.				
a. heritage b. generation c. memory d. childhood					
Grammar					
Use the correc	t form of the given wo	rds in parenthesis i	n the blanks.		
	cineby d				
27. My uncle	an expensiv	ve car, didn't he?(bu	uy)		
Read the words and sentences, and then fill in the blanks.					
28 .Nobody wa	8 .Nobody was asked to help the poor,?				
20 She's offer	ed a good job,	?			

	30.Amir is cleaning the room now.				
	The room				
	won't / the letter / my brother/ answer/ soon.				
	31. Active :				
	32.Passive :				
С	Combine the two sentences with and, but, or or so.				
	33.My brother has a lot of books. He never reads them.				
	34. This dress is not comfortable. she rarely wears it.				
	Choose the best answer.	-			
	35. His sister put her book on the table,?				
	a. didn't he b. doesn't she c. didn't she d. doesn't he				
	36. A:Can we take this road ? B: No ,it				
D	a. is repaired b. is being repaired c. is repairing d. has been repaired	2			
	37. A: How do the children feel? B: They are excited aboutto the zoo.				
	a. taking b. being taken c. to be taken d. taken				
	38. The poor was hungry,he didn't have any money ,he decided to buy only a				
	little breadtead of a full meal.				
	a. but- or b. and-and c. but- so d. so- but				
	Writing				
A	Unscramble the words. Then use them in the following sentences.				
	39. Dr. Gharib was a famous yiphcisan. ()				
	40. He went raoadb to study medicine. ()				
	41. The old woman geughd her son.()				
	Write a about the following topic.(Two or Four sentences)				
	"Dr. Gharib"				
В	42	2			
	Reading				
	Cloze Test: Read the passage and then fill in the blanks with choices				
A tl	$\textbf{U} \textbf{nlike many developing countries where parents find a suitable partner for their children \textit{,} in$				
	the United Stateyoung men and women prefer to find their43husbands and wives . This				
	reflect many of the facts of the American44Men and women go to school together and				
	work together, so they come into contact45awide range of people. They46to a				

certain person for many reasons, but "love" is.....47......as particularly important in their

В

than they should.

نمونه سوال امتحانی بیشتر در -> blog.limoonad.com فیلمهای آموزش درسی در ->

Good Luck